Arrowhead District
Eagle Scholarship Submission Guidelines

You may apply for the Arrowhead District Eagle Scholarship in the amount, $500 during your Junior and/or Senior years of high school, upon successful completion of your Eagle Board of Review. This will be graded using a five (5) point scale from 1 to 5 with a maximum weight of 20% per area. The areas in which you will be graded are:
1. Application – Submitted by Feb. 11th of their Junior/Senior year. Must be submitted by the Eagle Scout with cc of parent or other adult for YPT compliance to the Advancement Chair.
2. Project Summary – summary of your Eagle project including details that will be used to determine rating.
3. Reference Letter contact name – can be from someone you requested during your Eagle Board of Review.
4. Ambitions/Life Purposes Statement – can also be the same as the one provided during Eagle Board of Review.
5. Most recent copy of School Transcript (including Grades & GPA)
Each item will have a weight of a maximum of 5 points or 20%. The maximum score is 25 points = 100% rating. There are some items that will be taken into consideration. Funds will be given to the higher learning/trade school under the participant’s name by no later than December 31st, three years following the awarded date, or the scholarship will be null and void. A one-year extension can be granted on a case-by-case basis once communication to the Advancement Comm. Chair has been sent with details of what personal/family adverse circumstances were overcome. 
If an applicant is not selected during their Junior year they may reapply for the scholarship during their Senior year. If they are a recipient of the Eagle Scholarship, they may not be considered again for the following year. Scholarship may only be awarded one time to a Scout.
In the event of a tie, it shall be determined by the Key 3: District Committee Chair, District Executive, and the Advancement Chair or delegate.
If no one applies for a given year, no scholarship will be awarded for that year. Only one scholarship will be awarded per year.
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